
        4th November 2016 

Things to note/Next week: 

• Next week in ‘Aspiration Week’, encouraging the children’s 

aspirational goals both in school and in life. 

• If any parents would be willing to come and talk to our class about 

your careers, encouraging young minds to be budding enthusiasts in 

your field, we would love to have you join us. Please contact me to 

arrange a time which is convenient to come and speak to the class. 

• On Thursday, we are dressing up as people we would like to be when 

we are older (e.g. vet, doctor, etc) for a £1 donation. 

• We are lucky enough to have Tom Robson join us on Monday with the 

children. During the evening, Tom is offering a talk on ‘Growth 

Mindset’ for parents. Tom is an inspirational man and I am sure you all 

would find his talk interesting and valuable. I look forward to seeing 

you there. 

 

What we have been learning: 

This week, we have had the pleasure of the Life Bus, where we learnt 

about the organs of the body and how they send messages to the 

brain. We also discussed the impact of smoking and how it affects the 

human body. As part of anti-bulling week, we have been recognising 

the difference between being rude, being mean, and bullying. We 

have shared our feelings on how rudeness, meanness and bullying 

may make us feel and we have looked at ways of tackling such 

problems. The children shared some very thoughtful and responsible 

approaches to coping with friendship issues and bullying, referring to 

our ‘WITS’ strategies regularly.  



 


